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28th September 2021 

 

 

Subject: Swimming 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that on 1st October, the heated indoor swimming 

pool will be re-opened, after the enforced closure due to the sanitary measures 

dictated by the COVID 19 pandemic.  

Our students will be able to enjoy swimming classes again, in one of the 

school’s facilities of which we are most proud, and which has been prepared to 

comply with all the health and prevention measures in force at all times. 

We trust that this activity will complement the existing sessions of PE (Physical 

Education) to which we have always given special importance.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The English School  

mailto:cebat@cebat.com

